
Alpena County I.T. Department 
I.T. Director: Steve Mousseau 

720 W. Chisholm St 

Alpena, MI 49707 

989-354-9585 

 

DATE:  May 21, 2021   

TO:  Full Board 

FROM:  Steve Mousseau, I.T. Director 

SUBJECT Request to purchase Konica printer/scanner for Treasury 

  

 

It has come to my attention that the printer/scanner in the Treasury department is broken and costs to 

repair would exceed the cost of the machine. We currently have a loner machine from Miller Office 

Supply, but that is very short-term. 

 

We have a quote for a replacement printer/scanner from Miller Office Supply at $2,696,83. I have 

requested quotes from 2 other companies but have not received a response yet. Monies would come 

out of 402-234-980.251. 


